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An Archivist’s poster was presented at the 2010 MHSLA conference, 
highlighting conferences hosted by Mid-Michigan Health Sciences 
Libraries.  Special thanks is extended to Maureen Watson, the previous 
MHSLA Archivist, who created the poster template, determined the 
poster theme, and identified relevant pictures for the conferences 
highlighted within the poster. 
 
Picture-sharing options to provide a centralized repository for pictures 
of importance to MHSLA is a subject that may warrant further 
investigation.  Because some members of MHSLA may prefer not to 
have their photographs publicly available on the Internet, a password-
protected option is suggested. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Alison Konieczny 
MHSLA Archivist 
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